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Educational Master Plan Steering Committee 

• First meeting was held on April 25. 
• Implementation team member lists have been updated. 
• Inquiry about adding information to implementation team Infomart pages 

(meeting dates, meeting minutes) was rejected because of lack of 
consistency in team activity and page appearance. 

 
ENG 1060 Placement Implementation 

• List of courses ENG 1055 placement students may take is available on 
Senate Infomart site 

• ENG 1055 placement students will not be able to take online or hybrid 
versions of these courses. 

 
American Honors Information Forums 

• Two forums on the American Honors partnership will be held on Thursday, 
May 29. 

o 9:30-11:30 a.m. in F-122 at Auburn Hills 
o 1:00-3:00 p.m. in J-306 at Orchard Ridge 

• David Finegold from American Honors will be present, as will Cathey Maze 
and Steve Reif. 

 
Student Learning Coordinator Openings 

• The following disciplines do not have Student Learning Coordinators for 
2014-2015. 

o Auto Servicing 
o Electrical Trades Technology (open for the second year) 
o Geography (open for the second year) 
o Landscaping 
o Machine Tool Technology (open for the second year) 
o Nursing 
o Physical Education, Coaching (open for the second year) 
o Physics (open for the second year) 
o Robotics (open for the second year) 
o Welding (open for the second year) 

• Please contact Gretchen Arthur for more information. 



 
Removal of Guest and Bachelor Degree Student Prerequisite Waiver 

• The following disciplines have successfully removed the waiver. 
o Accounting (ACC) 
o Culinary Arts (CUL) 
o Exercise Science and Technology (EXL) 
o General Science (GSC) 
o History (HIS) 
o Interior Design (INT) 
o Journalism (JOR) 
o Library Technical Services (LIB) 
o Medical Assisting (MDA) 
o Photographic Technology (PHO) 
o Physics (PHY) 
o Physical Science (PSC) 
o Sign Language Studies (SLS) 

 
Transfer Report from the Office of Curriculum and Student Learning 

• Kelly Perez-Vergara of CSL gave a report on course transferability at the 
department chairs retreat in April. 

• PowerPoint slide show from report is available on Senate Infomart site. 


